
GLOBAL SAFETY FIELD INVESTIGATIONS 
DCS5520 

URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 
 
Date: September 24, 2020 
  
Subject: N202311160-01 – Safety Recall 
 Drivers May Overlook Open Hood Alerts 
 Customer Letter Added 
  
Models: 2020 Chevrolet Corvette 
  
To: All General Motors Dealers  
 

 

Bulletin N202311160 has been revised to include a copy of the customer 
notification letters.  Please discard all copies of bulletin N202311160.   
 
Customers will receive one of two letters on this safety recall.   For VINs where 
this recall is open, it will explain that the over-the-air programming will be taking 
place shortly.   They can accept the prompts or schedule an appointment with 
their dealer.   The second letter will be sent to VINs where this recall is closed 
and it states no action is necessary.  Copies of both letters are included in this 
revised bulletin. 
 
Customer Letter Mailing 
The customer letter mailing will begin on September 25, 2020. 
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